
MIDLAND COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION 
 

REQUEST FOR EQUIPMENT QUOTE 

Trailer Mounted Spray Injection Patcher 

Rental of a heated Emulsion Tank 

 
The Midland County Road Commission is seeking quotes for a Trailer Mounted Spray Injection Patcher. 

 . 
Vendors shall submit detailed information on their products and quick links if available.  Price quotes 
need to be complete and include time needed from order to delivery.  Vendors may have multiple 
products fitting our need and contact/website links need to be included in case more information is 
needed. Each item at a minimum needs to have 1-2 pages of description of the product, how it would 
work with our equipment, and how it will fit our need. 
 
Listed below is our current equipment options and the need that we are trying to fill.   
 
One ton dump truck with 2” Receiver 
Tandem Axle dump trucks with Pennell hitch. 
 
The Midland county road commission wishes to utilize a trailer mounted spray patcher behind one of our 
vehicles to rapidly place a smother, longer lasting patch.  Safety is important, so extra information with 
detail to lights, time of exposure to traffic, and ease of use for employees would be appreciated. 
 
The Midland County Road Commission also needs a quote on a rental heated Emulsion tank.  We will 
need it from when the patcher is delivered thru late fall at a monthly rate.  Tank shall be 1,000 +/- gallon 
trailer mounted unit.  Rent to buy could be another option.  Quotes and information can be put in the 
same envelope (email) or separated. 
 

Each equipment quote shall be submitted via email, or envelope. The submittal shall contain the details 
of each piece of equipment, quote, delivery time, and contact information.   Each envelope shall be 
labeled “MIDLAND COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION-Trailer Mounted Spray Injection Patcher”.  
 
Proposals are due on March 3, 2017 at 9:00 AM. 
The proposals must be delivered to: 
 
 2334 North Meridian Road  OR  info@midlandroads.com 
 Sanford, MI 48657 
 
All questions regarding this request shall be emailed to info@midlandroads.com . Questions will be 
accepted until 4:00pm on Feb 27, 2017. Answers to the questions will be sent to those who submitted 
them in the form of an emailed response. The Road Commission would like to thank all interested 
consultants in advance for the preparation of their proposals. 


